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July 23, 2024
City of Airdrie
Subdivision and Development Appeal Board
400 Main Street SE, Airdrie AB T4B 3C3

Attention: Appeal Board

Dear Sir/ Madam:
Re: Appeal for development permit application no. PL2401034 at 243 Coopers Cove SW, Airdrie AB (Lot 3, Block
38, Plan 1810218)

I am writing to reaffirm my full support for the proposed development plans for 243 Coopers Cove SW, Airdrie, AB
T4B 4C3.
As the owner and resident of 247 Coopers Cove SW, Airdrie, AB T4B 4C3, I am confident that the proposed plans
will not cause any issues related to privacy or noise disturbance.
Given the setback of over 4 meters, I believe sufficient privacy will be maintained. In this closely situated
Neighbourhood, where houses are approximately 8 feet apart, I am optimistic that the planned extension will not
raise any noise-related concerns. I greatly appreciate your attention to our feedback.

 Yours Truly,
Sharan Grewal

Letter of Opposition - Sharan Grewal (Received July 23, 2024)




